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Pizza Day 
Wednesday, May 10 
 
CLASS PHOTOS 
Thursday, May 11 
 
TRACK MEET 
Thursday, May 18 
 
Breakfast Club 
Friday, May 19 
 
Victoria Day-no school 
Monday, May 22 
 
Pizza Day 
Wednesday, May 24 
 
Parent Appreciation 
Tea 
Friday, May 26th 
 
Ander’sun’ Day 
Friday, June 9th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Class Placements for 2017-2018 

Although there are still a few months left in the school year, we are well 
into planning for next school year.  

At this time of year, the professional staff at Anderson are gathering and 
sharing information in preparation for student placement in September. 

As professionals, the staff devotes much time, care and effort in 
determining September placement for each child. Sometimes, parents are 
able to provide the school with new information about their child. 

Should you wish to provide additional information about your child 
regarding September placement, please submit a letter to Ms. Brautigam 
with your request. This should not include a request for placement with a 
specific teacher but rather some important personal or educational data 
that will assist us with our decision.   

Should you wish to provide the school with this information, the letter 
must be submitted to Ms. Brautigam by Friday, May 26, 2017 

ANDERSON TRACK MEET 

Thursday, May 18th @ 

Minoru Track 

Come out and show  

Your Anderson Spirit 

NOTICE OF LATE RETURN FORMS 

If your child is not going to be back from holiday on the first day of 
school (Tuesday, September 5th) for the 2017/2018 School year. 
 

Please stop in at the office and fill out this form so that you will 
have a spot for your child. 

THESE FORMS ARE NOW AVAILABLE 
 

IF we do not have a completed form for your child and you do not 

return on time your child will be withdrawn and you will have to re-
register. 

Welcome to Kindergarten 
Thursday - May 25th 

Parent Appreciation 
Tea 

Friday, May 26th  
@ 8:00 am 

ANDER 

SUN 

DAYS 
 

Friday, June 
9th 


